
MEMBERS OF 

THE YOJANA CO-OPERATIVE HOUSING SOCIETY LIMITED 

26th April, 2022 

 

Dear Members, 

 
We are happy to inform you that we have received requests from 101 of our members 
to initiate redevelopment process of all buildings in our Society.  
 
Based on these requests, the Managing Committee shall call for a Special General Body 
Meeting (SGM) within the next 60 days as required under Regulations.  We plan to 
hold this SGM in the first week of June, 2022. A separate notice shall be sent to you 
later.  
 
All the members of the society are also hereby informed that; 
 

They may give any recommendations or suggestions and feedback they may 
have on the proposed Redevelopment of Yojana Society in writing (English 
Language) on or before 12th May, 2022. 
 

Members may also recommend to the Managing Committee any expert 
Architects/Project Management Consultant on the panel known to them so they 
may be asked to submit their proposals and quotation to the Society Office by 
12th May, 2022. 
 

All the members are requested to take note of this. 
 
Please note: Any submissions after this date shall not be entertained. 
 
Signed, 
 
 
 
Vivek Chavan 
Secretary 


